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A Great Place To Live
                          Editor – Becky Rickard                                        November  2004

Message from the President: 
A! As we approach the holidays, I hope we will all take time to stop 

and reflect on the things for which we should give thanks.  With 
so much happening in the world these days it is easy to forget 
the many blessings we have.  It’s a great time to spend with 
family, friends and yes, neighbors!   

ing  
The CNNA membership continues to grow as we enter our third 
year.  I hope if you have not renewed your membership for this 
year or if you’re a first timer, you’ll take a moment to fill out the 
membership application on the back of this newsletter and send 
it in with your dues.  In return, you will receive discounts at 
Home Depot and other area merchants.  You will also receive the 
benefit of living in a better neighborhood. 
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I hope everyone is planning to participate in our annual Holiday 
Decorating Contest in December.  You’ll want to mark your 
calendars so you won’t miss the opportunity to win great prizes 
and share an evening with neighbors in the annual sleigh ride 
through Canyon North. 

 

 
Happy Thanksgiving to all Canyon North residents! 
                                                                  Becky Rickard, President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Mark Your Calendar!
CNNA Neighborhood

Meeting 
7 p.m. – Thursday 
March 24, 2005 
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Save This Newsletter 
 

CNNA Memberships are 
due! 

 
Membership Application 

on Back 
See Details inside 
Happy 
anksgiving 
hursday 
Nov. 25 
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Still Time To Join 
We are glad to announce that over 100 Canyon 
North residents have renewed their 
membership since we started our annual 

membership drive during our 
meeting on Sept. 23.  Many of 
you continue to send in your 
dues and we thank-you!  Keep 
ere is no deadline to join the 

CNNA.  Our hope is that those of you who 
have been members in the past will go ahead 
and rejoin as soon as possible.  It certainly 
helps us know how to budget our funds for the 
coming year. 
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The majority of our funds go towards keeping 
our perimeters mowed, which helps keep your 
property values high.  If you have not joined 
the CNNA, please take a moment to fill out the 
application on the back of this newsletter and 
send it in with your dues.  In return, we’ll send 
you the information on the great discounts we 
have lined up for CNNA members.  These 
include savings at Home Depot, All Night Auto 
Repair, Red Carpet Carwash, Sonic Drive-In, 
American Self Storage, Kwik Kar Lube & Tune 
and Mimi’s Café. 
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We had over 200 members last year and we’re 
expecting even more than that this year.  The 
sooner you join, the sooner you will start 
saving! 

We had over 200 members last year and we’re 
expecting even more than that this year.  The 
sooner you join, the sooner you will start 
saving! 
  

Want To Advertise Your Business? Want To Advertise Your Business? 
Business card ads are available in the newsletter for a 
rate of $10 per month, per ad. If you wish to put your 
business card in the newsletter, please get your card to 
Becky Rickard by the 15th of the month.  You can call 
Becky at 721-9457 to make arrangements to deliver 
your card. You must be a CNNA member to place an ad.   
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Santa’s Helpers Holiday Shopping 
We’re giving Santa and his elves a holiday by 
helping YOU find the perfect gift for everyone     

on your list!  Get a jump on your holiday shopping.  
Shop for home décor, baskets, candles, books, toys, 
gourmet food and more!  Door prizes!  Free Admission! 

November 6, 2004 
La Quinta Inn & Suites 

3003 W Memorial 
10am-4pm 

Contact Nicole Miley with questions at 603-6164 or 
maddie517@cox.net 

 
 

 
 
 

“Opening Doors to a More Beautiful Life and Home” 
Order ~ Host a Show ~ Join my Team 

Call Independent Consultant, 
Nicky Omohundro 
Phone 773-7438 

 
Email: omohundro2@cox.net 

Or visit www.southernlivingathome.com/nicky 
 
 

 
Help Support Your 

Neighborhood.  Become A 
Canyon North Neighborhood 

Association Member Today! 
 

http://www.southernlivingathome.com/nicky


2004/2005 CNNA Officers & Section 
Chairmen 

Becky Rickard, President   721-9457 
John Paschal, Vice President  722-5225 
Nicole Miley, Treasurer  603-6164 
Trudie Burns, Secretary  722-2818 
Betty White, Section 1   722-4495 
Sandy DeValcourt, Section 2  728-1662  
Steve Copeland, Section 3  603-5872 
Jim/Ana Johnson, Section 4  773-5229 
Tim Dunn, Section 5   720-4434 
Stamatis Hondronastas, Section 6 728-2442 

To locate your section, visit our Web site at 
www.neighborhoodlink.com/okc/canyonnorth 
 
 

Quarterly Meeting Changes 
In an effort to help increase attendance at our 
quarterly meetings, the CNNA Board of 
Directors voted at their last board meeting to 

start having our 
neighborhood meetings 
twice a year instead of 
four times a year.  The 
meetings will now be 
held in March and again 
in September when we 

have our annual election of officers.  The date 
for our next meeting will be posted in each 
newsletter so you will know well in advance 
when the meeting will be held.  Meetings will 
still be held at the Church of the Servant on 
MacArthur.   
 
Please mark you calendars well in advance so 
you can plan to attend.  We need to hear what 
you have to say about the neighborhood, both 
good and bad.  Our goal is as always to “to 
unite as neighbors to preserve the safety, 
beauty and value of our homes, property and 
families.”   
 
As always, if you experience a problem in CN, 
please feel free to contact any officer or 
section chairman of the CNNA board. 
 

Rockwell Entrance 
During our recent Fall perimeter clean up we 
did some work on our Rockwell entrance in 
order to start preparing for the installation of 

our new traffic light which will be coming soon.   
The stones that formed the flowerbeds have 
been removed for two reasons.  One, someone 
decided to start taking the stones and two, 
rather than risk losing them all we decided to 
remove them in hopes of the natural grass 
taking over the area so it would be more self 
maintaining.  With no way to water this corner 
or keep flowers planted the CNNA board 
decided it would be more attractive to people 
sitting at the traffic signal if we kept it mowed, 
edged and neatly manicured during the 
warmer months.   
 
CNNA Holiday Activities 
Start making plans now to participate in our 

third annual holiday lighting 
contest and sleigh ride.  The 
sleigh ride (with real horses) will 
be held on Friday, Dec. 10, 6-8 
p.m.  The judging for the 
lighting contest will start at 6:30 
p.m. on Saturday, Dec. 11.  The 
sleigh ride is free to everyone 

who calls to sign up in advance.  The lighting 
contest will once again offer great prizes like a 
$100 gift card from Home Depot and turkeys 
for three lucky CNNA 
members.  We will 
also have six 
honorable mentions 
(one for each 
section in the neighborhood).  More details on 
these two events will appear in future 
newsletters but we wanted to give you plenty 
of time to start planning to participate in these 
two great holiday traditions. 
 
Friendly Neighborhood Reminders 
With the summer months being over, many of 
our neighbors who own boats, campers and 
other boating equipment will be taking them 
out of the water for winter storage.  Please 
remember that keeping these items on your 
driveway is against the Covenants & 
Restrictions of CN.  Please be thoughtful of this 
and find the proper place to keep these items.  
Your neighbors thank you! 
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http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/okc/canyonnorth


 

Canyon North Neighborhood Association 
Membership Application 

If you have already renewed for 2004-05 year, we thank-you! 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 
Name: 
First:__________________________  Last:___________________________ 
 
Spouse/Significant Other/Roommate Name:________________________ 
 
Are you:      Married        Single       Divorced        Widowed   
 
How many children are in your household? __________ 
Do you have pets in your household?     Yes       No   
 
Home Address: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Phone: ___________________________   
 
Office Phone: ___________________________ 
 
What is your occupation? ______________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Employer: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Do you have a computer in your household with email?  Yes   No  
 
If yes, what is your E-mail address: _______________________________________________ 
This will serve as a valuable tool for communicating with our members. PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 
 
1.  How long have you lived in Canyon North? _____________________ 
2.  Do you rent or own your property? Own    Rent   
3.  Would you be willing to serve as a committee chairman (2-4 hrs mthly)?  Yes    No  
4.  Would you be willing to serve on a committee (1-2 hrs mthly)?   Yes    No  
 
Please read: 
The annual membership dues for the Canyon North Neighborhood Association are $25.00 payable by cash or check upon 
receipt of this membership application form.  Make check payable to CNNA.   
Mail to: 
CNNA, P.O. Box 720985, Oklahoma City, OK  73172-0985 
 
I agree to abide by the Covenants and Restrictions of the Canyon North Addition/White Oak Townhouse Village as set 
forth by the developers of the addition.  A copy of which has been provided to me by the Board of Directors of the 
Canyon North Neighborhood Association.    
 
I also agree to the mission statement as set forth by the CNNA:  

To unite as neighbors to preserve the safety, beauty  
and value of our homes, property and families. 

 
Signature: ______________________________________ 
 
Date: __________________________________________ 
CNNA Use Only:     Paid by Check      Cash   Date Received: __________________      
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